
 

Updates from Aerica A. Williams, Principal –  
Week of November 26 

 
 
 

The ROES Faculty & Staff welcome the return of 
your children from The Thanksgiving Break.   

We hope the holiday was a peaceful time with 
family and friends. 

 
As we return to our business of teaching & 

learning, know that we care about your children 
and are grateful for the opportunity to serve a 

fantastic school community. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


